
For neighbours in the area of 10th and 11th avenues. 

 Municipal Broadband Network Project News  June 3, 2021 
 
We’re Getting Ready—Here’s What You Need to Know 

Work under this project includes the expansion of the City's municipal broadband 
network in the downtown core. Micro-duct conduit and broadband fibre is being 
installed on 10th Avenue between Alder and Beech streets, and from the Community 
Centre to the Tidemark Theatre and Library. This will allow for expansion of current 
service area and provide increased opportunity to access the City’s CR advantage 
program. 

Getting Ready for Construction 
We are just finalizing details with the work; anticipated to commence in early June and be 
completed by the end of June. This work is limited to the road right of way and local residents 
and businesses may experience minor inconveniences as the installation progresses.  

 
Traffic and Parking Disruptions 
This project requires a single lane closure and restrictions to parking, including the temporary reduction of parking 
stalls in the City owned lot at 325 Beech Street. See photo below. Our goal is to minimize traffic disruptions and keep 
traffic flowing. The contractor will be required to maintain appropriate traffic control throughout the course of 
construction and ensure driveway access is maintained at all times. Signs will be posted to provide clear direction for 
drivers and pedestrians travelling around the active work zone. 
 
Work will take place between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m., Monday through Saturday.  

 

Thank you for your patience as we complete this Capital Project. 

 

 For more information about this project visit:          
 www.campbellriver.ca  
 
For more information on CR advantage visit:  
cradvantage.com 
 
Questions:  
Email the project team at  
capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca   
or call 250-286-5700.  
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